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Knight Letter 

Shrine Woodwork by SK Jim Schnell 

 
 
November 
1        All Saints Day 
2        All Souls Day 
5        Officer Meeting 5:45 
12      Family Rosary 6:30; KC Membership; Ladies 
          Aux. Meeting 7 
18      4th Degree Cancelled 
19      Burger Night at Center 5-7 
26      HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 
 
December  
3      Officer Meeting 5:45  
10    Family Rosary 6:30; KC Membership 7; Ladies 
        Night Out  
17    Burger Night at Center 5-7  
18    Limited Knights Before Christmas – Time TBD; 
        Advent Drawing 7:30  
25    MERRY CHRISTMAS 
 

 

Council 722 Established in 1903 

 

Please help support the Ladies at our 

next Burger Night on November 19th 

 

           

Grand Knight’s Column 
 
From your Grand Knight: 
 
Another month is now in the books and came with a 
long overdue elevation of Fr. Michael McGiveny to 
Venerable. Never give up Faith, Hope and last but not 
least Charity. With this foundation, we should always 
keep these values in mind along with daily prayer. I 
will always keep one of Father’s presentations in 
mind. Always keep an extra place open at your 
Thanksgiving table as well as your heart. With this in 
mind, we are all Knights and never give up our values. 
Reach out and make us proud with new members. 
God bless you. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
GK Mike Johnson 
 

Advent Raffle Fundraiser 
Drawing at 7:30 
December 18th! 

1st - $750 
2nd - $300 

3rd thru 7th - $100 
8th thru 10th - $60 

Tickets 1 for $25 or 3 for $60; Buy your tickets, sell 
your tickets! Remember to use your Pre Addressed 
envelope to send your checks and tickets stubs to 
Mike Wirth.  Contact Mike and Jan Wirth at 457-

9095 for questions! 
 

http://www.sheboygankofc.com/


 

  
Chaplain’s Column 

 
Brother Knights and Families, 

 

 There are so many themes for November. It 
began with the complementary days of All Saint’s 
– All Soul’s Days. Then we move to Thanksgiving 
and end with the 1st Sunday in Advent.  Officially, 
the Church dedicates November to All Soul’s 
Day. We give thanks for the example of faith our 
parents, grandparents, other family members and 
friends gave to us.  Were they perfect? NO! 
However, did the majority of their life show the 
virtues that Jesus gave to us? 
  All Saint’s Day celebrates all the people we 
believe are in heaven already, not just the one’s 
who have a special day set aside for them during 
the year. 
 On this Thanksgiving Day, let us remember all 
affected by the COVID-19 virus especially those 
“heroes” who are caring for the victims at risk of 
getting the disease.  We remember those who 
lost their lives and livelihood in the wildfires, 
hurricanes, or other natural disasters. 
        May this familiar saying remind us of our 
departed loved ones and our responsibility to be 
example of goodness. 
 

                            
 
                 A cardinal is a representative                                                                                         
                    of a loved one who passed.                                                                                        
            When you see one, it means they                                                                              
                         are visiting you. 
              They usually show up when you 
                     most need or miss them. 
              They also make an appearance 
                  during times of celebration 
             as well as despair to let you know 
                 they will always be with you. 
                 Look for them, they’ll appear. 
 
                          Kelly’s Treehouse 
 
Have a Blessed Thanksgiving!                                                                                                                                                                                        
Fr. Dick 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intentions for November 
 

Vatican City, 1 November 2020 (VIS) – The Holy Father's 

prayer intention for November – Artificial Intelligence  
“We pray that the progress of robotics and artificial 
intelligence may always serve humankind.” 
 

         

Operation Archangel 
 

 
We have an anonymous donor who has offered to 
donate $1,000 to Operation Archangel if our Assembly 
1204 can match it by Veteran's Day on Nov. 11 or by 
the Assembly meeting Nov. 18. 
 
The $500 donated by Holy Name Parish Human 
Concerns committee is NOT included. 
The $100 from Plymouth, Sheboygan, and possibly 
Sheboygan Falls and Kiel councils ARE recognized. 
That leaves $600 for individual donations.  Broken 
down: 24 Brother Knights donate $25;12 to donate 
$50; 6 to donate $100; 3 to donate $200; or 1 to 
donate $600. 
 
Special thanks to the Councils and current donations.  
Keep in mind funds for Operation Archangel go to the 
Catholic Chaplains at the Milwaukee VA to Care 
for Our Veterans. 
 
Make checks to: Knights of Columbus 
Memo: Operation Archangel 
Send to: SK Francis Goettl, 1817 N. 1st Street, 
Sheboygan, WI 53081 
Sincerely, 
 
SK Fran Goettl, Operation Archangel Chair 
SK Larry Lenhardt, Operation Archangel Co-Chair 
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October 
Family of the Month 

 

SK James and Patti 
Tarnowski 

 

Fourth Degree News 
From Your Faithful Navigator 

 
Sir Knights and Ladies, 
 
Humble and Thankful. 
 
The true reason for which God bestows so many 
graces upon the humble is this, that the humble are 
faithful to these graces and make good use of them. 
They receive them from God and use them in a 
manner pleasing to God, giving all the glory to Him, 
without reserving any for themselves. ... It is certainly 
true that he who is humble is also faithful to God, 
because the humble man is also just in giving to all 
their due, and above all, in rendering to God the 
things that are God's; that is, in giving Him the glory 
for all the good that he is, all the good that he has and 
for all the good that he does; Whatever good we see 
in ourselves, let us ascribe it to God and not to 
ourselves. To give thanks to God for all the blessings 
we have received and are continually receiving is an 
excellent means of exercising humility, because by 
thanksgiving we learn to acknowledge the Supreme 
Giver of every good. 'In all things give thanks.' (1 
Thess. 5:18). 'Giving thanks always for all things.' 
(Eph. 5:20). But that our thanksgiving may be an act 
of humility it must not only come from the lips but from 
the heart, with a firm conviction that all good comes to 
us through the infinite mercy of God. (excerpts from 
“Humility of Heart”) 
 
Happy Thanksgiving!  God’s blessings to my Brother 
Knights and their families! 
 
Pray for those on the front lines- doctors, nurses, 
paramedics, EMT’s.   
 
Faithful Navigator, 
Tim Woodworth 
 
 

 

 

 

October 
Knight of the Month 

 

SK Francis Goettl Jr. 

 

In Memoriam 

SK Tom Gruenke 

Joseph Ziegler 

 

              



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicholas Dickrell Jr        53  
William J Leibham         53 
Lawrence R Lenhardt    49  
Frank Keglovits              47  
Peter Heimbold             38  
Mark S Donlon               22  
John F Komoroski          22  
James J Graf                   20 
 

John E Grandlic              20  
Rev Matthew J Widder 13  
Bill Wallace                     12  
Lawrence L Fouts             9  
Michael J Kaffine             8 
David Boyce                     1 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Wishing you a day that is as special in every 

way as you are! 
  

 

Kevin C Hemb                             11-07-1969  
William J Leibham                       11-07-1935  
David J Burkart                            11-08-1964  
David H Forbes                           11-12-1935  
Gerald R Simon                           11-12-1934  
Thomas L Brickley                       11-13-1966  
John L Jacobchick                       11-17-1960  
Michael J Kaffine                         11-17-1970  
Thomas R Binversie                    11-18-1970  
Arthur A Stein Jr                          11-18-1940  
Richard A Opgenorth                   11-19-1937  
David E Meves                             11-23-1937  
William J Hilbert                           11-26-1964  
James A Opgenorth                     11-27-1967  
 

 

Years of Service

 

 
 

Saint Michael the Archangel, 
defend us in battle. Be our 

protection against the 
wickedness and snares of the 

devil; May God rebuke him, we 
humbly pray; And do thou, O 

Prince of the Heavenly Host, by 
the power of God, thrust into hell 

Satan and all evil spirits who 
wander through the world for the 

ruin of souls. Amen 

Council 722         
Advent Raffle Fundraiser 

 
1st - $750 
2nd - $300 

3rd thru 7th - $100 
8th thru 10th - $60 

 
Tickets 1 for $25 or 3 for $60; Buy your tickets, sell 
your tickets! Remember to use your Pre Addressed 
envelope to send your checks and tickets stubs to 
Mike Wirth.  Contact Mike and Jan Wirth at 457-

9095 for questions. 
 

Proceeds from the raffle benefit: 
 

Sheboygan Catholic Schools; Ads in Catholic 
Schools Programs 

Camp Chaplaincy Program; Knowledge Contest 
Punt, Pass & Kick Program;  

Free Throw Competition 
Food Pantries; Kids Christmas Party and St. 

John Bosco Day for Youth at Holy Hill 
 

          


